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Comments: I am writing to oppose the banning of domestic sheep and goats within the Chugach National Forest.

 

There are people who own private property within the Chugach National Forest, so you would be taking their

personal property owner rights away for no valid reason.  People who live in the area to be self sustaining people

who have rights as private property owners. People who already co-exist with the wild life surrounding the without

adding a sickness to the surrounding area.  Infringing on their rights will not bring conservation of the wildlife in

the surrounding area.  Without scientific reasoning, only because this is what the deep pocket corporations want

you to do, this is not American ideals, this is not protecting the wildlife, this is fear tactics without science.   Do not

ban domestic sheep and goats within the Chugach National Forest.

 

 

 

Kari Butler


